
                              I’m writing to give my recommendation for the future of the campus at Southbury 
Training School. 
                                I think the campus would be an excellent place for respite housing. It would help 
numerous families who presently have loved ones on the DDS waiting list.  As you know some of these 
people have been on this list for a very long time. Their families often times have no choice but to deal 
with difficult circumstances on their own .Respite  housing would  greatly help these families in need by 
giving them some much needed help. 
 
 
                               My second recommendation would be for the campus to serve as an emergency 
temporary placement for clients in our state. In the event of an emergency situation – clients would 
have a place to reside until permanent placer could be provided. 
 
 
 
                                                                   Thank you 
 
                                                                     Matt Tambling   
 


